
Red Oak ISD District Advisory Committee 

December 10, 2020 

4:30 pm via Zoom 

Minutes 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:31 by Shondra Jones, with 23 members present 

on the Zoom link. After the welcome, the meeting began with an update from Shondra 

Jones on Connect With Kids (CWK), which is now live on the district’s homepage and 

ready to use. Lisa Menton, Director of CTE, also gave an update on College, Career, 

and Military Readiness (CCMR). 

Superintendent Sanford provided an update on the breaking news from TEA regarding 

STAAR and A-F Accountability for the 20-21 school year. While students will still take 

the STAAR tests this spring, the scores will not be used for A-F accountability for 

schools or districts. The tests will be utilized to measure student academic growth. Mrs. 

Sanford also updated the committee on the 2000 devices that the district ordered in 

June, and are scheduled to arrive by December 30th. If the devices are received by that 

date, TEA will reimburse the district 75% of the cost. 

Shondra Jones reviewed the current District of Innovation (DOI) goals and comments 

from the leaders in charge of the current goals. Most of the goals will be retained, with 

some modified language, while two will likely be deleted. Scott Rogers provided an 

update on the District of Innovation renewal process and information for the next steps 

for the DAC committee.  

The floor was opened for questions. None were noted. The next meeting is scheduled 

for January 14, 2021 at 4:30 pm, via Zoom. We will continue with the DOI renewal 

process and perform a formative review of the District Improvement Plan. 

Meeting adjourned at 5:01 pm. 

 


